
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 718 

610 Farmstead Drive, Milton, ON L9T 8X5 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

CANADA DAY FIREWORKS 
 

Saturday, July 1, 2023 
 

 
 

TAG MANAGEMENT and the Board of Directors for HSCC 718 would 
like to wish all owners/residents and their families a very happy and safe 
Canada Day weekend.  
 
In the interest of keeping all residents and visitors safe, and to avoid 
potential property damage, the Board would like to remind everyone that 
the lighting of any type of firecrackers or fireworks is NOT permitted on 
any part of the premises (common elements) as per the Corporation’s 
Rules and Regulations. 
 
We would suggest that if you intend on lighting fireworks, that you do so 
at one of the local parks where fireworks are permitted.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy the Canada Day festivities! 
 

 
 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Halton Standard Condominium Corporation No. 718                       2023-06-26 


